
Rachael Brown – Governor Biography 

I have been a parent governor since November 2022. 
 
I have 1 child in reception and 2 other children that I'm hoping will attend Hingham primary 
within the next couple of years. 
 
I did work in early years with additional training in SENCO, before having my own children 
and taking time away to be a mother.  
 
I believe all children should feel happy within their time at school. 
 


